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                  Evangelism 

 
 

     Precept Bible Study Monday nights @ 6 p.m.   
     Discipleship Training Sunday nights@ 5 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monthly Bible Reading Plan 

Sunday School 

6.29.25 

God’s Promise 
Ps. 132:1-14,17-18 



Youth 
In the next couple of weeks, we will be going to Top Golf in Birmingham and to 
Wild Water in Cullman. The cost for Top Golf will depend on the time of day. The 
water park cost will be $25.  
Please remember our Sunday class as we study world religions and cults. Make 
plans to attend each Sunday night at 5pm. 
 
Have a blessed week! 
In Him, 
Stephanie <>< 

   Upcoming Dates to Remember  
 

June 29 - Nominating Committee Meeting @ 4:00 
 - Evening Fellowship 
June 30 - Precept Bible Study @ 6:00 
July 4 - Happy 4th of July! 
July 6 - The Lord’s Supper 
July 16 - Business Meeting 
July 20 - Good Samaritan Clinic Offering 
July 27 - Evening Fellowship 

A LOOK AT LAST WEEEK 
2025 

Enrolled………………………………….…..…...…….…..…......     122   
Sunday School Attendance 6.22.25  …..…..……….............…      51 
   
Offering Needed Each Week 2025                  $               4,942.10    
    
Budget Offering Received  6.22.25 $               2,517.63 
Designated Offering   6.22.25                         0.00 
Total Offering   6.22.25 $              2,517.63 
   
Budget Offering Needed to Date 2025 $           123,552.50 
Budget Offering Total Received 2025 $             94,137.17 

 
Wednesday, June 25,  2025 

 
Prayer Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

 
Sunday, June 29, 2025 

Sunday School  - 9:15 a.m. 
Sunday Morning Service - 10:30 a.m.  

Livestreaming on the Gilgal Baptist Church Facebook Page 
 

 Evening Fellowship  5:00 p.m. 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Deacon on Call:                                                     Greg Medders 205-242-8397 
Ushers:                          Howard Lindsey - Front, and  Eddie Carpenter  - Back 
Greeters:                                   Margaret Goins and Diane Duncan 
Nursery:                                                                                           Carol Latner 

 

 

HOW GREAT IT IS TO HAVE THE  
GOLSON FAMILY BACK IN OUR 

HOME. 
Although this will be just a 
short visit, it will be good to 

see how much the girls 
have changed and hear the 

news about the new job. 
 

They should arrive in  
Tuscaloosa on the 24th and 

plan to stay until early  
August.  

 
Although their stay will not 
be long, we want everyone 
at Gilgal to be supporting of 

the family while they are 
here. 

 

    Children’s Ministry    
 

Sunday nights @ 5:00 p.m. 
GA’s & RA’s Wednesday nights @ 6:30 p.m.  

             

 

 

------------------------------------------ 
Sunday School - Sundays @ 9:15  
Bible Study - Sunday nights @ 5:00  
Bible Study - Wednesday nights @ 6:30 


